
In Science, we will be 
learning the importance 
of protecting our 
environment and how 
re-using and recycling 
materials play a big part 
in looking after our 
planet.  
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Welcome back to school! 

This half term, we will be 

learning why some parts 

of earth are cold and 

some are hot. We will 

learn about the southern 

and northern 

hemispheres and revisit 

our learning about the 7 

different continents. 

Here are some beautiful picture 
books that we will be reading in 
school. You might like to share 
them at home too

Reminders… 

Please remember to 

send your child’s 

reading book back by 

Thursday so that they 

can bring a new one 

home on Friday. 

Your child’s PE day 

may have changed. 

Please check 

ClassDojo for 

updates.  

If your contact details 

change, please 

remember to let the 

Admin Team know.  

Christmas and other 
events! 

Please keep your eye on 
ClassDojo for the latest 
news on important dates, 
this half term!   



                   

Sort your recycling into 
3d shapes -how many 
cylinders, cubes and 
cuboids are there?   

 

Write instructions for 
making a junk box model. 

               

Invent a 
recycling 
Superhero! 

 

Make a rocket from 
a recycled plastic 
bottle.                  

Design your own 
recycling logo.   

                                             

Would your dream 
holiday be in a hot or 
cold place? Draw a 
picture to persuade 
someone to go with you!                  

Design a Christmas card 
that uses a slider or lever.  

                     

Recommend a 
favourite book to 
your friend. 

                


